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20 May 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 10 End of Year Assessments 
 
All students in year ten will complete an end of year assessment in all their subjects. These 
assessments will take place over a two week period from Monday 6 June to Friday 17 June 2022. The 
assessments will provide each teacher with in-depth information regarding your child’s current 
progress and understanding of the subject. This information will be used to support your child to 
improve any areas they may need to. Assessments for English, Maths and Science will take place in 
the examination hall to prepare students for the experience of their final GCSEs next summer. A 
timetable of these is below, all other assessments will take place during lesson time, class teachers 
will inform students when these are.  
 

Week one Mon 6 Tue 7 Wed 8 Thu 9 Fri 10 

AM 

English 
Language Paper 
One 
9:15 - 11:00 

        

PM 

    Science Biology  
1pm-2:15pm 
(SEP 2:45pm) 
  

  Maths Paper 
One 
1pm-2:30pm 

Week two Mon 13 Tue 14 Wed 15 Thu 16 Fri 17 

AM 

      Maths Paper 
Two   
1pm - 2:30pm 
  

  

PM 

English 
Language Paper 
Two  
1pm-2:45pm 

  Science 
Chemistry  
1pm-2:15pm 
(SEP 2:45) 

  Science Physics  
1pm-2:15pm 
(SEP 2:45) 

 
These exams will give students and staff a true picture of their strengths and weaknesses, enabling us 
to put any required intervention and support in place as they move into their final year.  
  
Student Preparation  
Students have been provided with revision support during tutor time, as well as an exam timetable 
and revision timetable. Their subject teachers will continue to provide information about what to 
revise and advice on how to manage this effectively. 
 
Results 
Post assessments, students will be given feedback question by question by their teacher. They will 
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then be provided with next steps to ensure students are able to work on and bridge any gaps in their 
knowledge. Parents/carers will be provided with a report at the end of the year indicating their child’s 
progress in each subject.  
 
If there are any further queries regarding these assessments, please email 
admin@carletonhigh.patrust.org.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
  

Mrs H Norman 
Assistant Headteacher 
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